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Dear Councilman Dennis P. Zine, 

Tue, Feb 21,2012 at 7:00AM 

As residents of Woodland Hills, we implore you to pass the ordinance that the City Planning 
Department and the City Attorney have developed. You as councilman have a duty to protect 
the residents of Woodland Hills as well as all residents who resides in Los Angeles the safety 

and security for all single family homeowners. It is your duty as well as the duties of all the 
council members to protect the citizens who voted for you to keep our communities safe by 
keeping out Community Care Facilities such as sober living, parolees houses, and other 
invasive commercial boarding homes from our single family residence areas. There are areas 

that are more favorable for those Community Care Facilities such as commercial and industry 
areas. The homes would be closer to areas where jobs are available and supervision of those 
clients to their job sites and shopping areas can be closely monitored. 

You wouldn't want these types of invasive homes in your neighborhood or your children's 
neighborhood. Don't be bullied by these group home advocates who are disguised as 

homeowner associates who are out to make a quick buck. Think twice about what is best for 
the community for future generations to come. We strongly urge you to pass this ordinance that 
the City Planning Department and City Attorney have developed. 

Thank you, 

Mont and Barbara Richardson 
5966 Lubao Avenue 
Woodland Hills, CA 91367 
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